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Arthur Doak

From: Juan Carlos Matos [juan97fm@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 2:25 PM

To: Arthur Doak

Subject: WQML-FM Arecibo Obsevatory Letter

Attachments: WQML FM Culebra.pdf

Dear Mr. Doak:

Enclosed find the consent letter from Arecibo Radio Observatory to our minor change application.I will file it also
electronically like an amendment. The environmental study is under way. Thank you.

Sincerely Yours,

Juan Carlos Matos
President
Western New Life,Inc.

12/21/2011



NATIONAL AS1' RONOMY AND IONOSPH ERL CENTER

ARECIBO OBSERVATORY

September 20. 201 1

Western New Lik. Inc.
WJZG-FM/Juan Carlos Mates
P0 Box 371177
Cayey. PR 00737-1177

Re: WQML-FM
('ii ehra. PR

1)ear Juan ('arIes Mates:

Thank you very much br the copy of your FCC application sent to us in accordance with
the Pueru) Rico Coordination zone agreements. We have considered the technical
aspects of your application and find that your installation is unlikely to cause harmful
inter erence to the passive use ol the Radio Astronomy hands at the Observatory. We
tlicielre have no objection to your proposed installation.

Sin rely yours.

Angel M. VIzquez
Spectrum Manager

A V : ws

Cc: PRCZ Files [File #0011090331

HC3 Box 53995 Arecibo, PR 00612 Tel: 787-878-2612 Fax: 787-878-1861 ittp://www.naic.edu
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